
 

Class 11 

This half term, we explored Greek 

Warfare with Mr North and learnt what 

was required of Greek hoplites. Having 

debated whether the Athenians should 

have fought the Persians, we then 

reenacted the Phalanxs formation. 

In preparation for our transitions to 

high school, we visited the Marist 

Centre which gave us the opportunity to 

reflect upon our time here at St 

Richard’s before looking forward to the 

new experiences that await us. 

Our annual Sports Day took place at 

Belle Vue Sports Village and we 

competed in various activities: javelin, 

standing long jump, shooting hoops and 

a number of sprint races. 

As our end of year trip, we visited the 

Anderton Centre during which we 

practised team-building exercises while 

pushing ourselves to try new things. This 

included tree climbing, bushcraft and 

raft-canoeing. 


